
February 6, 2023 

PIOLAX, Inc. 

 

Introducing our Renewed Product Site “LiNX”  

 

We are delighted to announce the renewal of our product site that offers you more user-friendly 
and comprehensive features with enhanced content.  

 

This renewed website provides the most up-to-date information with a sophisticated design and 
functions. It can also be viewed comfortably on various devices such as smartphones and 
tablets.  

PIOLAX will continue to expand the number of products on this site and enhance the website 
features to allow users to have easy access to information such as product information and 
specifications.  

 

■Customers using our old product site  

Access to our product information is not limited to the members but is granted to any viewers. 
“Product Inquiry”, “Quote Request” and “Sample Request” can be sent only by those who have 
signed up for our new website. The renewed website requires users to create an account even if 
they had signed up for our old product site. Please sign up for the new website.  

 

You can create an account from the link below: 

https://www.piolax.net/login 

 

As the company’s URL has changed, for those who saved our old website address in your 
“Bookmarks” or “Favorites”, please replace it with the new URL. 

You can also access our new website via the QR code.  

New website URL：https://www.piolax.net/ 

 

 

■Any questions you may have about the new website can be sent to:  

Product site contact: webmanager@piolax.co.jp 


